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Committee Meeting 14 February 2013
Minutes

Present: Dave Barnes, Bob Batts, Derek Crawford, Dorothy Haughton, Andrew Leggatt, Joe Whittle, Matthew Whittle

Apologies: Louise Crawford, Anita Evans, Kate Jinks
1 Minutes of the last meeting 
Accepted as an accurate record.
2 Matters arising:

1 Ergos

A new plate and pulley has been received for the blue ergo.

2 Litter Picking

Had to be postponed. Discuss at the next meeting.

3 Fund Raising

Matt reported that the young members were disgruntled at being told to raise a certain sum when they had not been consulted about the boats bought for them that had proved to be too small for some of the polo squad and are uncomfortable to use. 

4 Polo Squad

Matt reported that if they are to play in Div 4 they will need a qualified referee which Matt and Cameron will both be when they have passed their practical assessment. They can amalgamate with the Shrewsbury squad if there are not enough SPS players. 18 matches are played in 6 tournaments in 4/5 selected places. There are at least 3 games per tournament. There is the problem of transporting boats and players to venues. Matt and Cameron can't use the polo squad boats but Matt has his own and Cameron may be able to borrow one.
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We need to buy some bigger boats – to be discussed at the next meeting.

5 Karen Porter Memorial Trip

This went off very well despite the rain. About 20 people took approximately an hour to reach Canal Central for lunch, the majority in boats but some walking the towpath.

6 Club Status: CASC/Charity

To be discussed at the next meeting.

7 Child Welfare Officer

Ask for nominations/volunteers at the AGM

8 Solar Panels

To be discussed at the next meeting.

9 Funding for Courses

Proposal: That those wishing to undergo training beneficial to the club should be invited to approach the club for help with the fees and that the committee should decide if and how much to support financially.

Proposed: Dorothy. Seconded: Joe. Passed unanimously.

It was agreed to pay the referee coaching training fees of Matt, Joe and Joseph. 

ALL OTHERS WISHING TO CLAIM REPAYMENT OR CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE COST OF REFEREE TRAINING MUST SUBMIT THEIR CLAIM TO A COMMITTEE MEMBER BEFORE THE NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING.

8 Race

The risk assessment has been received and approved.

9 Events

To be discussed at the next meeting.

10 Towpath

Joe has met someone who can get us timber, base and topping if we can provide the labour. 
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11 Permanent Posts

Joe is awaiting a reply.

3 Treasurer's Report

We currently have a balance of £8,065.64 but are awaiting an invoice from the Oswestry pool for the pool sessions.

4 Any Other Business
1 CRB

Dorothy will email those who need to collect and fill in their forms.

2 First Aid & Child Safeguarding Courses

We are still waiting to hear from the BCU

3 Hydraulic Lift

Joe is awaiting delivery of a lift to transfer people from the towpath into boats. We are hoping to be able to introduce more disabled people to canoeing. There are appropriate courses for coaches.

4 Timber

We agreed to reimburse Joe £14 for an outlay on timber for racking.

5 Emergency Meetings

Proposal: That when an emergency meeting is needed, the person needing to call it will contact Dorothy with details of the place, day and time. 
She will email this information out to all committee members. Committee members will contact the person calling the meeting to advise of their ability to attend the meeting or not.

Proposed: Dorothy. Seconded: Bob. Passed unanimously.

6 Radio Shropshire

Bob was interviewed by Jim Hawkins.
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7 RAF Shawbury

Adam and Bob took four ergos and had 210-220 participants on the first day and about 200 on the second day. On a survey of the first-day attenders, trying out the ergos was what people had enjoyed the most. 

There will be a second fair at Lilleshall in the summer.

5 Agenda for next meeting

Apologies:

1 Minutes of the last meeting 

2 Matters arising:
Litter picking bigger boats CASC/Charity Solar Panels Evening sessions Preparations for the triathlon First Aid & Child Safeguarding Courses

3 Treasurer's Report

4 Any Other Business

6 Next Meeting
Thursday 14 MARCH 19.30
Club meetings

11 April: prepare AGM

9 May: RACE publicize to other clubs

13 June: RACE meeting, organise marshals, bankside clearance, order food

AGM: officers, CWO, reports

11 July: RACE race debrief, 

August

September: Prepare Awards Night to be held October/November

October: 
November: advertise pool sessions

December: discuss decorating the shed when not in use

January: RACE notify BW, agree budget & prizes Karen Porter

February: RACE order prizes

